
Senate Committee on Business and General Government hearing on SB 320: 

         Senate Bill 320 making Daylight savings time permanent.  

 

Please do not move this out of committee, table it and let it die.    This bill is the exact opposite 

of what we should be doing; eliminating daylight savings time. 

 

Putting this bill in place would put the citizens of Oregon out of sync with the rest of the world.     

 

Daily activities of phone calls to others, TV broadcast times, Customer support centers, personal 

computers and phones would all have issues just to name a few of the hundreds of things this 

would effect. 

 

Please make this go away.  Another bad idea from people that forget why they are elected to help 

people. 

Bill Mason, 13715 SE Fernridge Ave.,  Milwaukie, Oregon, 97222 

 


